For Immediate Release

May, 22 2017

On Monday, May 22nd, construction on the public restroom facility began in the town
of Lagro, IN. Mike Paul Construction Company, Wabash, IN, is the rm that will be
doing the work.

This is just one of the many amenities and investments that the Wabash River Trail Inc.,
will be adding to the town of Lagro to further enhance the overall trail project.

Scott Siders, Lagro Town Manager, commented on how useful it will be for the town to
have a public restroom facility for trail users and for the various festivals Lagro hosts
throughout the Summer.

Completion of this project is projected to be by the end of July. Continue to follow the
progress on the Wabash River Trail website at wabashrivertrail.org, and on our Facebook
Page.



